
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carisbrook Cricket Club – Milo In2 Cricket “Have a Go” fun 8 week program for 5 to 
10 years old boys and girls to learn the skills of cricket. 
Registration Day 10am Sunday 4

th
 December, 2016.  

Cost $75 per participant (including t-shirt, hat, bat, ball and backpack).  
Through the Central Goldfields Shire and the In2Sport – Cricket Voucher system, 
families can receive financial assistance of 50% for MILO In2Cricket program cost if 
Parent/Guardian hold valid Health Care Card or Pension Concession Card and reside 
within the Central Goldfields Shire boundary. 
Any queries please contact Program Co-ordinator Leigh Koop – Phone 0438 600 469. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Senior Room Junior Room 

The junior room now 

has a hat box where 

ALL hats will remain in 

the box overnight and 

not sent home so all 

students have their hats 

for playtime.  

Wishing Malita 

& Jay a  

Happy Birthday  

celebrating in  

November 

Today students were joined via Poly-com 

by an expert, Dr. Marissa Parrott from 

Healesville Sanctuary to discuss, question 

and find out if we have endangered     

creatures, vulnerable species or 

common creatures at our schools. The 

students registered questions for answer-

ing during the session. See the link http://

lv2vl.global2.vic.edu.au/2016/10/13/citizen
-science-project-1-school-yard-creatures/ 
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    DATES TO REMEMBER 
§  

§ Friday Nov 11                                     Remembrance Day 
§ Thurs Nov 17             School Council Meeting 
§ Mon 21st-Fri 25th Nov     Swimming Program 
§ Thurs Dec 8                P-2, Dinner and Grade 2 sleepover 
§ Fri Dec 9                     P-2 Excursion to be advised 
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Dear Parents & School Community, 
 

Walk to School 

It was great to see so many students happy and eager to join in walking to school 

for the month of October.  Thank you to all staff who assisted in supervising the 

students from the bridge each morning and those parents who joined in also. Over 

the month we had 29 walkers totaling 331 walks with numerous km’s tallied.   

Walk to School links in with the Central Goldfields Spring fling activities and family 

Fun day which was held on Sunday 23rd October.  It was great to see so many 

students and families involved in the day and once again we were the lucky school 

winner with the highest % of students registered.  We have received $500 to spend 

on sporting equipment.  Thanks to all involved. 

Head lice 

We are again asking parents & guardians to be diligent with checking their child's 

hair for head lice. There have been a number of reports of head lice at the school. 

Remembrance Day 

Tomorrow at 11am the whole school we will be having a minute silence adjacent to 

the flagpole out the front of school.  Ms Huszar and student leaders will then attend 

the Soldier memorial in Timor to lay flowers made by the students. 

Swimming Program 

From Monday 21st November to Friday 25th November all students will be 

involved in our swimming program. We have received a grant from Sporting 

schools to fund the program which will consist of 5, 45 minute sessions beginning 

at 2pm each day. Students will be returned to school at the end of the sessions to 

be collected at the normal pick up time.  

2016 Energy Breakthrough 

We have 3 students participating in this years Energy Breakthrough with the Natte 

Yallock, Amphitheatre & Elmhurst school team. Emma, Chloe, Zeb and the team 

óBurning Rubber tooô is participating in the Triathlon event which involves an 

Obstacle, Sprint and Endurance race over Friday & Saturday. If you have a chance 

to get down and check out the event, look out for óBurning Rubber tooô.  

As a fundraiser for the event there will be Horse Poo for sale out the front of the 

school from tomorrow morning. So support the team and help your garden grow! 

 

Carmen Huszar 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                           Last Wednesday, Nov 2nd, Timorõs  
                     intrepid cricketers (12 of them) played  
                     3 matches against Talbot, Dunolly and  
Baringhup/Tarnagulla teams. Our players, all of whom played 
well, easily won all games by considerable margins. The actual 
scores are not available. Hopefully next year we will be in a 
slightly higher division ð it would be better to play against          
stronger competition. The behaviour and attitude of all players 
was exemplary. Thanks to our small band of enthusiastic        
supporters!  Mr Hall.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milo T20 Blast Cricket 


